
Getting things done – Saggar Street
#dundeewestend

I recently received complaints about potholes in Saggar Street at the bottom
near the junction with City Road and half way up  the Saggar Street hill.

I reported these to the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and the
matter was very promptly tackled – response below :

“Bailie Macpherson

Thank you for your email. An order has already been raised for pothole
repairs to be carried out and these will be done in the near future if not
already done.”
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